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UAF North Campus Subcommittee Meeting 

March 28, 2002 
Notes 

 
The North Campus Subcommittee met Thursday, March 28, 2002 to begin the 
process of crafting a master plan for the North Campus area. 
 
Attendees: 
 
Carol Adamczak, Tim Stallard, Bill McDonnell, Dave Musgrave, Jane Parrish, Pat 
Holloway 
 
We reviewed the mission for the committee and had a general discussion of 
meeting times and approach for completing the mission. 
 
Pat Holloway agreed to sift through historical documents and identify those most 
pertinent to the early discussions. She will copy as many as possible and send 
them to the members. Two documents of special consideration are the Smith 
Lake Conservation Management Plan and the Scarland Trails Plan. 
 
Pat also agreed to send out an email to the UAF community asking for input on 
current land uses in order to construct maps. 
 



Carol Adam


